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Fuel surcharge from 7 March 

Best customer, 

Russia's ongoing invasion of Ukraine is a major tragedy that will cause great human suffering for the Ukrainian 

people, but also have major consequences for the global economy. The Russian attack on Ukraine must have 

consequences and that this is met by sharp economic sanctions is perfectly reasonable. 

The acts of war and the sanctions will have a major impact on the companies that operate in and trade with 

Russia and Ukraine. But the Swedish business community in general will also be affected by the uncertain 

situation. 

No one can see all the indirect consequences of the Russian aggression. But already today the oil price has risen 

sharply and this means that the prices of fuel are also rising sharply. The price of diesel has increased by SEK 

2.50 per liter due to the fact that the price of oil has risen since Russia began its invasion of Ukraine. 

We have historically adjusted fuel surcharges monthly, but in the current circumstances we can not wait for 

such long periods to adjust. We buy our own fuel based on weekly prices from suppliers. 

In addition, it should also be mentioned that during the previous year (2021) the price of diesel rose by over  

40 % and we have constantly lagged behind with our adjustments and thus suffered large additional costs. 

Therefore, we now introduce adjustment of fuel surcharge (DMT) on a weekly basis from Monday 7 March. 

Every Monday we will update our DMT based on the weekly price we receive from our fuel supplier. 

Current DMT is always presented on our website: www.tempcongroup.se/en/dmt_en 

 

With the hope of understanding and a stabilization in the future! 

 

Christian Hallberg 

CEO, Tempcon Group 
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